ADMB FINAL PROJECT REPORT
FY12


Project Title:  Electric Fence Supply Project

Brief Synopsis of Project:  This project involved purchasing wire mesh electric fence, electric fence energizers, and various electric fence components for damage prevention and attractant storage.

FY12 Expenditures:  The ADMB awarded $2,000 to the WGFD to be directed toward the purchase of electric fencing supplies.  Four panels of fencing were purchased from Premier Fence at a cost of $1.043.25.  Two solar fence energizers and 4 D-cell energizers were purchased locally for $760.34. Ground rods, insulated fiberglass posts, and one fence tester were purchased locally for $196.41.  All $2,000 allocated by the ADMB were spent.

Three area outfitters have been utilizing the newly purchased fencing materials to deter bears from camps.  Fences will be used at additional camps this summer and fall.  Fencing materials are available to area producers when needed.  Newly acquired fencing has been, and will be instrumental in preventing damage and securing attractants.    
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